Exhibit 6B

To: Board of Directors
From: Steve Simons, Fire Chief
Date: August 19, 2019

Subject:  Letter of Resignation from Director Warmack

Attached is aletter dated August 1, 2019, from Director Warmack resigning her position on the
board effective August 31, 2019.
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Jane L. Warmack

PO. Box 22

Tahoma CA 96142

Cell: 530-514-3606
janewarmack13@gmail.com

Aurgust 1, 2019

Ed Miller

Chairman,Board of Directors
Meeks Bay Fire Dept.

PO. Box 189

Tahoma CA 96142

Dear Ed:

| am submitting my resignation as a director on the Meeks Bay Fire Dept. Board of Directors as
of August 31, 2019.

| have immensely enjoyed my many years on the Board and hope | have been of service to this
community.

It has been my pleasure to work with my fellow Directors. | believe we have been a most
harmonious group and | shall miss the warm relationship we have had. Certainly my job has
been made enormously easier by your leadership, as Board President, and cooperation of
Directors Nick Kromydas, Steve Hyde, and Bruce Massie and newly appointed Directors
Elleyne (Ellie) Beals & Korie Kromydas.

My thanks to Shawn Crawford for her excellent work as Office Manager and Clerk of the
Board. She knows all and has cheerfully given me much helpful information over the years.

We have had excellent Fire Chiefs: our retired Chief John Pang, past Chief Tim Alameda and
our present Chiefs: Steve Simons and Mike Schwartz, all very knowledgable and a pleasure to
work with.

It has been my pleasure to have been a part of our Meeks Bay and North Tahoe’s fire

departments and their great group of fire and support personnel. | am awed by their training
and hope our communities appreciate their dedication.

Sincerely,

Jane L. Warmack,
Margaret Jane (La Forge) Warmack
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